

St. Elizabeth's Catholic Primary School



Thursday 6th April, 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware, it has been a whole school target since the beginning of this academic year to improve our levels of attendance. Since the Autumn term, working collaboratively with yourselves, it has been our aim for as many children as possible to reach a level of 98% attendance. We are delighted to inform you that due to all of your hard work and determination, we are seeing a considerable difference to our whole school attendance which is having a positive impact on our children's learning.

When the children return to school on Monday 17th April 2023, the children will be invited to an attendance celebration assembly where children will be given a special attendance badge. Please see below which badge the children will receive.

Gold Badge - 3 terms of 98% and above attendance. Silver Badge - 2 terms of 98% and above attendance. Bronze Badge - 1 term of 98% and above attendance.

Since the beginning of the year, there have been an astounding 50 children across the whole school who have had attendance of 98% and above. These children will take part in a celebration tea-party at St Elizabeth's Church and Peel Hall Park on Monday 17th April 2023 from 12:30pm - 2:30pm. This is a wonderful achievement and the children should be incredibly proud of themselves. Well done, children.

Yours sincerely,

Mr C. Knight
Acting Deputy Headteacher

Let Your Light Shine...





